PPCMA Update 01-05-12
Dear PPCMA Members,

Golf Course “USGA Renovation” Update
Members WILL GET TO VOTE on Million Dollar++ Expenditure!!!

At tonight’s “Information Meeting”, PPOA President Jim Miller announced that a vote of the PPOA membership will take place for the Golf Greens Renovation project. The question of whether or not to put the project to a “vote”, as many feel the Bylaws dictate, has been the topic of literally months of heated community discussion. Per the Bylaws, this “new capital addition”, utilizing capital reserve funds, will require a simple majority vote of the membership. Hopefully PPOA will communicate the timeframe and details of such a vote in the near future. 

PPCMA is very pleased to see that the Board has decided to do the right thing regarding this project; that being to follow the Bylaws and let the membership have a say in how their money is spent. It will now be up to the community to become informed on the issues and priorities, and hopefully make an information based decision.
Thanks for reading and helping to "spread the word!"
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